
 
 
 
 
 
 
Marine Harvest Scotland Ltd. 
 
To whom it may concern 
 
 
Re - Ace Refrigeration 
  
Having successfully tendered for the supply and installation of four new compressor packs 
for the ice making system in the processing plant Fort William, we would like to thank the 
team at ACE Refrigeration for all their hard work with this project that was completed on time 
and within budget. 
 
 
ACE Refrigeration have also carried out all our monthly pre-planned maintenance and 
reactive service, on our ice making and air-conditioning equipment, for the last two years 
and we have always found their level of service to be first class.  
 
 
We would have no hesitation in recommending ACE Refrigeration as a reliable and 
experienced company with the ability to deal with all aspects of refrigeration and air 
conditioning design, installation and maintenance.  
 
 
We look forward to continuing our partnership with ACE Refrigeration in the future.  
 
 
Kind Regards,  
 
 
Iain Johnston 
Purchasing Manager 
 


